BALTIMORE CITY COUNCIL
PUBLIC HEARING ON BILL NO. 21-0118
The Ways and Means Committee of the Baltimore City Council will meet on Tuesday, September 28, 2021 at 10:00 a.m. to conduct a public hearing on City Council Bill No. 21-0118. The Committee will conduct the hearing virtually through Webex. Information on how the public can participate in the hearing will be available at https://baltimore.legistar.com/Calendar.aspx.
Ordinance 21-0118 Area of Special Sign Control - Designation - North Harbor
For the purpose of approving the application of Downtown Partnership of Baltimore to designate an Area of Special Sign Control known as the North Harbor District; and providing for a
special effective date.

Downtown Partnership of Baltimore has applied to designate an Area of Special Sign Control
known as the “North Harbor District” in the area described as follows:

North Harbor District
Beginning at the point of the intersection of the of the center lines of Howard Street and Conway; then, west along the center line of West Camden Street to the point of South Paca intersection; then north along the center line of South Paca to the point of Pratt Street intersection, then north along the center line of North Howard Street to the point of East Baltimore Street Intersection, then east along the center line of East Baltimore Street to the point of Commerce Street Intersection, then south along the center line of Commerce Street to the point of Water Street Intersection, then east along the center line of Water Street to the point of South Frederick Street, then north along the center line of South Frederick to Baltimore street intersection, then East along the center line of Baltimore street to the intersection of President Street, then south along the center line of President Street to the point of the Pratt Street intersection, then west along the Pratt Street including all parcels on Pratt Street to the point of the Light Street intersection, then south along the center line of Light Street to the point of Conway intersection, then west along the center line to the intersection at Howard Street.


NOTE: This bill is subject to amendment by the Baltimore City Council.
Applicant: Downtown Partnership of Baltimore, Inc.
	     20 S Charles Street Suite 600
	     Baltimore, MD 21201

For more information on the proposed Sign Plan, please contact Eric Tiso at 410-396-8358.  Any objections to the designation of the area as an Area of Special Signage Control should be given to the Director of Planning and the City Council. For any additional information contact Committee Staff at marguerite.currin@baltimorecity.gov.
